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AAC Board of Directors — Meeting Highlights (unofficial)

Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Thursday, May 16, 2019.

1. Outback Agility & Dog Sports approved to host an All level AAC Judges Clinic on
September 27-29, 2019 at Iroquois, ON.

2. Recognition extended to Brian Cooper for his time and effort in creating an AAC
National website for the AAC’s use.

3. AAC National Team and associated funding revised from being an independent
associated entity to under the AAC umbrella once again.

4. Rule Changes or Clarifications

= AAC Dog IDS must be presented at the time check-in at Regional events. If
not presented, the dog must be measured to confirm jump height.

= (Clarification for AAC Rulebook Section 2.2.4: Although the AAC does not
specify restrictions on dog training tools such as choke or limited-slip collars,
head halters, harnesses (no-pull or other type) or extendible leashes,
competitors are reminded that host clubs are free to impose on-site bans on
these types of items only if stipulated in the premium. Pinch/prong and
electronic collars (dummy or not), including citronella spray collars, are not
permitted at AAC sanctioned events.

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 20, 2019.



